
REVISION STATUS UPDATE: 
 

 At the regular meeting of the City Council on November 23, 2004, the City 
Council unanimously approved a motion to continue the Oak Tree Ordinance amendment 
process to the regular meeting on February 8, 2005 for its first reading.   
 
 In addition, the City Council directed staff to separate the Oak Tree Ordinance 
amendment process from the overall Unified Development Code (UDC) amendment 
process.  The UDC amendments will be heard by the City Council at their regular 
meeting on January 11, 2005. 
 
 NOTE that the Oak Tree Ordinance WILL NOT be discussed by the City 
Council at the meeting on January 11, 2005.   
 
 Should you have any questions or comments about the process or the upcoming 
meetings of the City Council please contact David Peterson, Management Analyst for the 
City of Santa Clarita’s Field Services Department via telephone at (661) 284-1406 or via 
email at dpeterson@santa-clarita.com.   
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